
Dear Members of the Great and Little Shelford
Community, 
I hope this week's newsletter finds you and your family
well. 

It has been wonderful to interview the applicants for
House Prefect today with Mr. Cuff. Pupils shared some
great ideas for the future and some thoughts on what
makes the school so special. We were delighted to
hear about their love of how the community is
supportive, how pupils play with children of all       
 ages and the impact of the buddy and systems.

T H E  S H E L F O R D  S T A R
W E E K L Y  W E D N E S D A Y  U P D A T E

We live and work in harmony with love for one another,
so we can achieve our potential within a community of life-long learners
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It was a pleasure to see so many families at the Meet the Teacher event.
Thank you for supporting the event. We hope you found the drop-ins
useful to see your child's class and get to know your child's teacher. 

The event formed part of our strategy to keep you very well-informed
about what children are learning and the daily life of the school.
Teachers have also prepared class presentations, which can be found on
our Meet the Teacher page. I have also shared a short whole school
presentation for the year ahead. These presentations will stay on this
page for the remainder of the academic year - so please do refer back
to them as you need. 

https://shelfordschool.eschools.co.uk/web/meet_the_teacher/507243


Y1-Y6 Reporting 22-23
In recent years, we have written to confirm the reporting
arrangements for the year ahead. Please see a summary below. 

As you will see from above, we will be holding
online sessions for the autumn term (W/c
17/10/22). Many parents have fed back that the
flexibility of these sessions has been highly-valued.
However, we also know that being in the school
and seeing pupils' work is an important part of
understanding your child's learning journey.
Therefore, we have planned for the return of face-
to-face Pupil, Parent, Teacher consultations in the
spring term. As usual, the summer term reporting
will take the form of our written report. 

Most importantly, please do not wait for a
consultation to raise a question. Please do
touch base as and when any queries arise. 



We hope that you and your family were able to mark the Queen's
funeral in the way that you wished. 

On Tuesday, we shared a special collective worship to explore the
events of the day. 

We looked at themes discussed in the service at Westminster
Abbey - exploring what it means to be a servant leader and the
idea of service as a value. 

We then looked at the different flowers that formed the queen's
wreath - along with their symbolism: Rosemary for memory; oak
as a national symbol of strength and myrtle for a long marriage.
Some volunteers helped us to create our own version on the altar -
a replica of which sits at the school office. 

Our Late Lady Sovereign

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d226G1EmR0s


In the summer term, School Council were very busy with two main projects. We
look forward to sharing dates with School Councillors soon for this year's
meetings.

Firstly, following the Positive Choices week, School Councillors were working
with their classes to formulate the most important rules for our school - 6
whole school rules. These can be seen on the page below. 

Secondly, Mrs. Carrothers - Foundation Governor - sought feedback from
School Council as to designs for the friendship bench - in honour of former
Headteacher, Ken Starling. An update from Mrs. Stanton - Foundation
Governor can be found below:

Remembering “Mr Starling”
Following the report of Ken Starling’s death which appeared in the February
edition of the GSVN a former pupil, whose own children now attend Shelford
School suggested setting up something in school to remember Ken. 

To that end School Council members were asked to canvas their fellow class
mates on what would be a) a fitting memorial for Mr Starling and b) of benefit
to pupils now and in the future.

The suggestion that won the most support was a friendship bench for the
playground.  It will be a special place where children may go when they want
someone to talk to and will be made of wood to recall Ken’s passion for
carpentry.

A bench has now been made by a local carpenter and will soon be decorated
with designs suggested by the children.

If you would like to make a contribution towards the cost of the bench please
make cheques payable to ‘Shelford School’ and forward them to The
Treasurer, Shelford School Support Fund (SSSF) c/o the school office. 

Alternatively, direct payments can be made to the SSSF - account number
00811386, sort code 20-17-19. 

School Council





We were sent with our
vision statement - also
signed in sign language:

We left the hall to a
song relating to
resilience: Try
Everything by Shakira 

G A T H E R I N G
We entered the hall to
a song relating to our
focus on Taking Notice:
Begin Again by
Fearless Soul

We gathered with our
vision statement - also
signed in sign
language:

 

H O U S E P O I N T S

Housepoints: this week's
winning house is domus
aequorum - the house of
equality- the Otters

C E L I A  T H E  S E A L  A W A R D  -
K I N D N E S S  N O M I N A T I O N

JAMES C
for being very compassionate and
considerate to a Reception pupil who was
not sure about what to do at Breakfast Club. 

C L A S S  A W A R D S

Silver Bins - Y2 and Y6
Dinner Winner - Y6
Wonderful Walkers - Y1

H E A D T E A C H E R  A W A R D S

Alice M-T – for always displaying
a positive attitude to learning
with super determination, focus
and great effort.

CELEBRATION
WORSHIP
Friday 9th September 2022

S E N D I N G

C E L E B R A T I O N S  - >

S T A R  W R I T E R

Juno C - for a lovely autumn poem... also
inspired by collecting signs of the new
season in your garden. This led to some
very original ideas.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jpqV3dzYOgk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QMPROe9qDKQ


As always, we work hard to uphold
positive and strong relationships with all
members of the community. Due to
continued concerns about parking on
Church Street, a trial will take place from
the week commencing 26th September: 

The zig-zagged area will be coned to
further prevent parking (as these lines
should indicate). 

Thank you for continuing to support the
positive relationship between the school
community and the wider community by
parking responsibly if you need to travel
by car. 

Parking on Church Street



PTA Annual  General  Meet ing  -  Thursday  13 th
October ,  8pm in  the  School  Hal l

 
A l l  parents  a re  we lcome to  a t tend  the  PTA AGM  i n
a  few weeks  t ime.   Over  a  g lass  o f  w ine/sof t  d r ink ,
we ' l l  rev iew the  2021/22 year ,  and  vote  in  any
parents  who wou ld  l i ke  to  jo in  the  commi t tee .  
 Myse l f ,  E l l i e  Rugg Gunn  and Suzanne  Dootson  w i l l
be  s tay ing  on  as  Co-Cha i r s ,  and  we a l ready  have  a
parent  vo lun teer  to  take  on  the  Secreta ry  ro le ,  as
Rache l  Bous fe ld  w i l l  be  s tepp ing  down th i s  year .

As  we l l  as  ' regu la r '  commi t tee  members ,  we are
seeking  a  new t reasurer ,  as  I l se  Pat te r son  w i l l  be
s tepp ing  down f rom th i s  ro le .   I f  th i s  i s  someth ing
you 'd  be  in te res ted  in  tak ing  on ,  I l se  can  have  a
chat  w i th  you  about  what  i t  en ta i l s  and  a  fu l l
handover  wou ld  be  p rov ided.   We a re  ve ry
suppor t i ve  o f  th i s  be ing  shared  between two
peop le ,  i f  p re fe r red .

Many thanks  to  I l se  and Rachel  for  tak ing  on
these  ro les  for  last  few years ,  i t  i s  real ly
appreciated.  

The  funds  ra i sed  by  the  PTA make  a  huge d i f fe rence
to  the  resources  ava i lab le  in  schoo l ,  and  our
ch i ld ren ' s  educat iona l  exper ience .  I n  th i s  new
academic  year ,  we  have  a l ready  been  asked  by  the
teach ing  team to  fund  PHSE workshops  and new
phon ics  and  book-band book  se t s  wor th  £2500.  I t ' s
fantas t ic  that  thanks  to  p rev ious  PTA  events  be ing
run  and suppor ted  by  parents ,  we  can  ' yes '  to  these
reques t s  qu ick l y .  Be ing  on  the  commi t tee  i s
reward ing ,  and  now that  meet ings  in  the  pub can
resume,  soc iab le  too !   So  i f  you  a re  in te res ted  in
jo in ing  the  commi t tee ,  p lease  do  get  i n  touch  w i th
me o r  come a long  on  the  13 th  October .

Anna S idders ,  PTA  Co-Cha i r



http://rainbowshelford.co.uk/vacancies/


https://www.rotary-ribi.org/clubs/homepage.php?ClubID=460


https://www.rotary-ribi.org/clubs/homepage.php?ClubID=460

